
BellSouth Interconnection Services
675 West Peachtree Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30375

927dl8336404

Carrier Notification
SN91082600

Date: September 6, 2001

To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECs)

Subject: CLECs – Supplemental 01 (SUP01) Local Service Requests (LSRs) to generate
Confirmation of Cancellation Request

This is to advise that effective October 7, 2001, SUP01 for LSRs that are submitted manually
will generate a ‘Confirmation of Cancellation Request.’

Please contact you BellSouth account team representative with any questions.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley – Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services


